## **Girl Scout Troop Leader**

Written by GBP Staff Wednesday, 04 May 2016 10:27 -

GREEN BAY - We are looking for energetic, fun-loving individuals who will help girls build their confidence, explore new ideas, and have an amazing time! Volunteering with the Girl Scouts is rewarding, fun, and a great way to give back to the community. We offer a full training program, support, and more to help you along the way. Whether you have fond Girl Scout memories or are new to our program, this is the perfect way to give back to the community and be a role model to girls who need you. We have many opportunities, if you are interested please contact Kristin Gallagher at kgallagher@gsnwgl.org, 920.955.3443.